
Wednesday 15th May 2024

Dear Parents

Year 6 Leavers’ Service at Gloucester Cathedral

It has come to that time of year already, when we are preparing to say goodbye to children in
Year 6. As part of these preparations, all children in Year 6 are invited to a special service in
Gloucester Cathedral, which celebrates their schooling so far and prepares them for their move
to secondary school. This year, the service for Minchinhampton leavers is on Thursday 13th

June 2024. We will travel to the cathedral by coach, leaving at 9am.

The trip will take place during normal school hours, and we ask that every child has a packed
lunch on that day as we will be returning to school during lunchtime. The children will need to
wear their school uniform. It would also be advisable to have a school sweatshirt as, whatever
the weather, it can be quite cold in the cathedral.

The cost of the trip is £5.40. Your child will not be denied a place on the visit if you decline to
make a payment, however, the school cannot proceed with the visit unless there are sufficient
voluntary contributions for it to be financed. Please return the slip below with the money in an
envelope with your child’s name on it to the office or you can make the payment via the
Gateway app by Monday 3rd June 2024. Unfortunately, each school only has a specific
allocation of tickets so we are unable to take parents on this trip.

Yours sincerely

Y5/6 Teachers

Year 6 Leavers’ Service to Gloucester Cathedral

Delete as applicable
I give / do not give permission for my child, ______________________, to attend the leavers’
service in Gloucester Cathedral on Thursday 13th June.

I enclose £5.40
I have paid on the Gateway app



Parent/carer name:_______________________ Signature: __________________


